32.

GROYNES RECREATION RESERVE PROJECT

The Park Ranger, Western Regional Parks provided a presentation to the Board on the Groynes
Island community project. John stated the plan was to plant native plants to compete with noxious
weeds, and that the funding requested was primarily for community links to be developed through the
planting.

The Board resolved:

1. To allocate $5,000 from 2001/2002 Discretionary Funds for this project and to consider further
funding during Project Fund allocation.

2. That the Parks and Waterways Unit be requested to look at purchasing plants from other
sources such as Wai-Ora Trust and Trees for Canterbury.

3. That other groups in the community be invited to become involved in the project.



